
 
 
 
 

To: Judge Chris Hill 
 Commissioner Susan Fletcher 
 Commissioner Cheryl Williams  
 Commissioner Darrell Hale 
 Commissioner Duncan Webb 
 
From: Ramona Luster, GIS \ 9-1-1 Addressing Coordinator  
 
Date: April 20, 2020 
 
 
Re:  Redesignation of County Road 290 (the northern E-W section only) as W Panther Pkwy, with 

address range update consistent with the Van Alstyne city addressing 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

cc: Caren Skipworth 
Tim Nolan 
Bret Fenster 

 
Attachments 
 
RL 

Pursuant to the Collin County Addressing Policy, Court Order No. 2002-247-04-08 Section A-3, the City of 
Van Alstyne has renamed and re-addressed the annexed sections of County Road 290 (affecting the 
northern E-W section only).  The property owners have been informed, and I respectfully request the 
following road redesignation and rural address range update be approved by Commissioners Court to 
preserve the consistency of 9-1-1 addressing extending from the City of Van Alstyne: 
 

Change:    County Road 290 (northern E-W section)            to    W Panther Pkwy 
      13450-13999 Both, from west to east             1000-1699 Both, from east to west 
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If you have any questions regarding this matter please call me at extension 4797. 
 


